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  Ava B 

  Olivia H 

  Drew 

HONOUR CARDS 

STAR  
OF THE 
WEEK 

A huge thank you to our amazing P & C volunteers for making our Colour Me Happy 

Challenge on Friday such a huge success. It was wonderful to see all of our students 

with such positive attitudes working together and you know its been a good day 

when the staff and parents have had even more fun than the kids! We are so lucky 

to have such hardworking parent volunteers who put in so much time and effort to 

create fun and memorable events for us. Thank you!! 

Yesterday we practiced an evacuation drill during lunchtime. We are so proud of 

the sensible and responsible way that our students assembled in the evacuation  

area quickly and calmly. Completing drills allows us to rehearse what we would do in 

a real emergency and judging by the way that our whole school was assembled in 

under 3 minutes, we are confident that we all know what to do to stay safe.  

The last day of Term 4 for students is Friday, 15 December and we have plenty of  

fantastic school events coming up between now and then. At the end of Term 4, 

there are two staff development days allocated for professional learning for  

teachers on Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 December. As we did last year, our  

teaching staff have already completed the equivalent time (4 half days) of  

professional learning to allow us to make the most of this time throughout the year. 

We have completed 3.5 hours of CPR, Emergency Care & Anaphylaxis training;  Two 

3.5 hour sessions of a course called ‘Managing Potential and Actual Aggression’ and 

one 3.5 hour session around developing our 2018 – 2020 school plan.  By taking  

advantage of training and learning time throughout the year, our staff have  

maximised these opportunities in a way that would not be possible in the final week 

of the year. This means that our school will not be open on Monday 18 or Tuesday, 

 19 December. If you have any enquiries or need to speak to a staff member before 

the end of this year, please be sure to do so by Friday 15 December.   

       Leah Martin - Principal 

Matilda from 1/2S is our special  

student this week. 

Matilda has a wonderful attitude to 

school life. Her manners are  

exemplary and she is always kind 

and helpful. 

Matilda will have fun with her sister  

Isabella as they have adventures 

with the Kookaburra and think up 

amazing jokes for Friday. 

Congratulations to Matilda's family. 

JOKES OF THE WEEK 

 
Knock knock, Who’s there? 

Cook, Cook who? 

Don’t call me  cuckoo, call me  

Kookaburra 

 

What's black & white, black 

& white, black & white? 

A panda rolling down a hill 

COLOUR ME HAPPY CHALLENGE 



www.facebook.com/BermaguiPublicSchoolNSW 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Gymnastics & Trampoline finishes this week. 29/11. Next 

year commences on 5/2/18. For more info call Ros on 

64934264 a/h 

Summer Camp Closing date for Years 4, 5 and 6  

Scripture students to apply for six fully sponsored place 

- 30 November. Call 6493 6080 or Email 

 cobargoanglican@bigpond.com  

NSW Fisheries kids fishing workshops on the south coast 

for kids between 8-14 years old. Workshops are run 

under NSW Government safety guidelines with trained 

staff and volunteers. Kids have a great time learning 

about safe, sustainable fishing over four hours, as well 

as getting quality fishing gear to take home. Next  

workshop in Merimbula 18/01/18. Bookings are  

essential through Stephen Thurston, Ph 4220 8484 or 

email stephen.thurstan@dpi.nse.gov.au  

BERMAGUI PUBLIC SCHOOL  -  ABSENCE NOTE 
 

Student Name: ____________________________________________________ Class: ______________ 

Date(s) Absent:__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reason for absence or leave: _______________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

________________________________                                          ________________________ 

 Parent/Carer Signature Date 

EFTPOS facilities are  

available for parents to 

pay for School costs.  

Other  payment options 

are cash, cheque or POP 

(Parent Online  

Payment). 

EFTPOS 

Envelopes are available at the office so 

please don't hesitate to ask for more if 

needed, or you can use any  

envelope you like as long as you include all 

the information needed.   

PAYMENT ENVELOPES 

CALENDAR & BUDGET 

6-8 DEC Stage 3 Canberra Excursion $330 

13 DEC Presentation Day @ 10am  

15 DEC Last Day of Term 4   

Sapphire Valley Caravan Park Merimbula 

3 Nights accommodation for up to 6 Family Members in a 

Bungalow.  

Value  over $500 

 

Sapphire Waters Motel Merimbula 

1 nights’ accommodation for 4 people in a pool side room 

Valued over $100 
  

Bermagui Surf Shop 

$25 Voucher 

  
Birdland Animal Park Bateman’s Bay 

Family pass for 2 adults and 2 children 

Valued at $75 

  
Betta Electrical Bega 

George Foreman Juicer 

Valued at $60 

 
Bermagui Sundeck 

$25 Voucher 

 
Bermagui Country Club 

18 Holes of golf for 4 people and 2 golf carts 

Valued over $100 

 
Betta Electrical Bega 

Remington bead, style and glitter set  

Valued at $20 

 
Billabong 

Towel and Pencil case 

Valued at $40 

  
Carpet Court Bega 

Blue and White Rug 

Valued at $110 

 
Mitre 10 Bega 

Rockwell multifunctional tool 

Valued at $70 

 
Electrodry 

4 standard rooms cleaned 

Valued at $129 



Colour Run Prize Categories 2017 

 
As an incentive to collect sponsors, the P&C will be holding a prize draw on Monday, 11 December  

at morning assembly. When you return your sponsorship money and sponsorship form you will have 

the opportunity to enter the following draws. There will be daily draws leading up to the major prize 

draw day of various vouchers, so get your sponsorship back to have more chance of winning.  

 

Most money raised – individual 

 

Most amount of different sponsors 

 

Most money raised – family 

 

Most money raised – class 

 

Mystery school (if you go to this school, you get to go into this draw….) 

 

Teens club (for those that raise more than $10) 

 

20s club (for those that raise more than $20) 

 

50s club (for those that raise more than $50) 

 

100s club (for those that raise more than $100) 

 

Infants Lucky Draw (K – Yr2) 

 

Primary Lucky Draw (Yr3 – Yr6) 

 

Most colourful participant on the day 

 

Team showing the best team work on the day 

 

 

All prizes will either be a voucher or item from one of our local businesses: 

777 

Bermagui Bait and Tackle 

Bermagui Beachside Cafe 

Bermagui Pizza 

Blue Wave Seafood 

Corkies Cafe 

Cream Patisserie 

Narooma Kinema 

Neilsons Mitre 10 Bermagui 

 The Bermagui Surf Shop 

The Village Store  

Our very own Canteen 

 

 

A Gelati voucher from the Gelati Clinic will be drawn every day from Monday, 27 November until  

Friday, 8 December for those who return their sponsorship money and card. 

The earlier you get your money in, the more chances you have to win Gelati. 

 

Main prize draw will be held Monday, 11 December 


